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LIBRARY VISITS 
 

Library visits next week: 

Tuesday :  Silver Birch 

Thursday:  No Visit 
 

SCHOOL UPDATES 

 

SAT’s week 

Please can all Year 6 children arrive at school at 

8:30am from Monday—Thursday next week in prep-

aration for their SAT’s. The children will be given 

breakfast during this time. 

We are sure you will join us in wishing them all 

GOOD LUCK. 
 

 

REMINDERS 

 

Outstanding Debts 

We have a large amount of money owing for lunches and Nursery Provision. Please log on to 

Parent Pay and settle any outstanding balances. Parent Pay accounts should be in credit at  

all times. Thank you. 

 

Pentecost Party 

Please return your slips if you would like to attend the Pentecost Party on Friday 18th May 

after school. The more the merrier. 

 

Bewerley Park 

Reminder to Year 5 parents to return their Bewerley Park  acceptance slips as soon as possible 

as we need to reserve places.  

DIARY DATES 

Fri 11th May: 

Town Crier Visit 

 

14th—18th May: 

Y6 SAT’s Week 

 

Thur 17th May: 

Beech Class @ Countryside 

Learning Day at Duncombe 

Park 

 

Fri 18th May: 

Chestnut Class @ Countryside 

Learning Day at Duncombe 

Park 

 

Fri 18th May: 

Pentecost Party in the School 

Hall 3:20—5:00pm 

 

Mon 21st May: 

Y6 Literacy Afternoon @ 

Ryedale School 

 

Fri 25th May: 

School closed for Half Term 

 

Wed 4th July (am): 

Sports Day 

 

Tue 17th July: 

Year 5/6 Performance— 2 

showings 1:30pm & 6:00pm 

 

 

 

THIS WEEK’S SUPERSTAR  
IS: 

BEN MEDD 
For being a fabulous role model and always trying 
his best in everything he does. WELL DONE BEN. 
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IN AND AROUND HELMSLEY 

 

Ryedale Show 

The show will be taking place on Tuesday 31st July. If anyone is interested in entering one of 

the competitions full details and entry forms are available from the school office. 

 

Request of the week 

A strange one this week!!!!! Does anyone have a small chest freezer that they aren’t using? 

Thanks in advance. 
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